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To:  
 
Parents, Carers and Guardians of children attending Stanwell School  
Staff of Stanwell School  
Parents, Carers and Guardians of children attending feeder Schools.  
Prescribed Consultees 
 
Dear Consultee, 
Consultation on the proposal to change the category of Stanwell School from a Foundation 
School to a Community Maintained School from September 2024. 
 
The Governing Body of Stanwell School have agreed to publish a statutory notice to change the 
category of Stanwell School from a Foundation School to a Community Maintained School from 
September 2024. A copy of the notice is enclosed and is also available to view and download from 
the Council’s website at  
https://www.valeofglamorgan.gov.uk/en/living/schools/Consultations/Changing-Stanwell-School-
from-Foundation-School-to-Community-Maintained-School.aspx  
 

Welcome to Ysgol Stanwell School 
 
Yours faithfully,  

 
 
 
 
Mr T Rogers  
Chair of Governors at Stanwell School
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